












Joseph’s
Top Tips

Drake Music Scotland
Drake Music Scotland is an organisation that I’m a part of in 
Edinburgh. They help people with disabilities learn how to 

play music, and there’s lots of great music on their website
drakemusicscotland.org

Stay positive, keep calm. Don’t Panic.
- Joseph

Thumb Jam
I’ve downloaded a wonderful app 
called Thumb Jam that lets you make 
all sorts of music on your phone. It 
costs £8.99 to download from the app 
store. It’s a lot of fun and a great way 
to keep yourself occupied. I’ve been 
learning to use it myself and I would 
be happy to help any other members 
who would like to learn how to use it 
as well

http://drakemusicscotland.org


Gig Buddies Glasgow member Malcolm has been 
keeping busy honing his musical skills

“I’ve been busy playing on my guitar and listening 
to music for ideas at the studio for when things are 
back to normal.

I’m still taking lessons with my singing and guitar 
teacher online”

We are looking forward to hearing any tunes Malcolm  
comes up with during the lockdown!

Malcolm’s Rock 
Lockdown

If anyone else is 
learning a new skill in 
lockdown, or creating 
a great work of art, let 
the Gig Buddies team 
know!

We would love to hear 
about what you are 
creating!



DJ NIGHT
April 2020

We Ran our first virtual DJ night last month, 
featuring 3 of our talented members, DJ Al, 

DJ Chris, and DJ Colin. It was such a hit, we will 
be doing it again in May!

The DJ night was great, it was brilliant. I thor-
oughly enjyed it. Looking forward to the next one 

on the 8th of May

-DJ Colin

Wednesday night was good. I’m well up for the 
next one. I’ll get my Elton John outfit ready!

-DJ Chris

It’ good to get everyone together for a dance and 
a bit of banter. I’m ready to DJ a live set for every-

one as soon as all this is over!

-’Famous DJ Al from Easterhouse’



Silly Selfie 
competition

 Here are some silly selfies from Molly, Sam, and    
Debbie for inspriation!

Send your selfie in by Friday 1st May for a chance 
to win a piece of Gig Buddies merch

For this week’s Virtual Insanity competition we are 
looking for your silliest selfies!

Share a silly photo of yourself in the Gig Buddies 
Members Facebook Group, in the Group chat on 
messenger, or send it directly to your local coordi-
nator


